In late 2022, Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) engineers conducted a
traffic study in Millwood after some residents expressed concerns to the Clarke
County Board of Supervisors regarding traffic volume, short sight distances, speeding,
and pedestrian safety in the village, primarily along Millwood Road (Rt. 723) and
Bishop Meade Road (Rt. 255).

VDOT presented traffic study data during a public gathering in Millwood on Jan. 26,
2023.

After receiving feedback from residents, VDOT engineers returned to Millwood on
April 26, 2023, to present the department’s recommendations for speed limits,
pedestrian crosswalks, and signage.

Following the April 26 VDOT presentation, Millwood residents and business owners
agreed to discuss the proposed remediation among themselves. Then, residents will
ask the Clarke County Board of Supervisors to make official requests of VDOT on
behalf of the unincorporated village.

VDOT finalized its traffic study after meeting with community members on April 26.

« January 2023 VDOT Millwood Traffic Study Report
o April 2023 VDOT Millwood Traffic Study Report
o May 2023 Final VDOT Millwood Traffic Study

Direct questions to the County Administration office at (540) 955-5100
or info@clarkecounty.gov.
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